Budget Workshop Meeting Minutes
October 30, 2024

President Bob Tate called the meeting to order. Janet Helbig was absent.

The purpose of this meeting is to determine a budget for the fiscal year 2025. However,

Mrs. Lansberry requested that a letter be read to council members present prior to the work
session beginning. She received this notice after the regular October meeting was adjourned.

Mr. Louis Little respectfully submitted his resignation from council effective immediately.
Council accepted the resignation. She also asked council to let anyone who might be interested in
a seat on council to submit a letter so that action can be taken as soon as possible. A replacement
must be made within 30 days of the acceptance of the resignation. Ryan Soisson has let council
know that he is interested in the seat on council and will submit a letter to be addressed at the
November meeting.

There was no other business to discuss besides the creating of a preliminary budget to be
presented at the November 14™ meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,

Patricia J. Lansberry
Borough Secretary




